

December 28, 2022

Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin,

Thank you for your generous gifts to Wisconsin Lutheran College of 15 leased pianos with delivery for the 2022-23 loan period, a Meisel viola outfit, and an Ibanez electric guitar. These gifts are a great benefit to our instrumental music program and to the faculty and students who use these instruments on a daily basis. Your wonderful gifts build upon the support you have provided in the past, and your partnership continues to strengthen our instrumental music program.

This letter serves as both an acknowledgement of your gift and a charitable gift receipt. Your contribution is tax-deductible as allowable by law. However, it is your responsibility to determine the value of your gift for federal income tax purposes. No goods or services were provided by Wisconsin Lutheran College in exchange for this gift.

We appreciate your support of the college. Your prayers and gifts are extremely meaningful and make such a difference.

Wishing God's blessings to you,

Dr. Richard T. Mannisto '94

Vice President of Advancement

Office: 414.443.8788 | richard.mannisto@wlc.edu

Lank you for your fact your generous of our grand